Committee on Committees

Chair DeShazo indicated that Senator Kohers had the Faculty Survey copied and assigned a computer-generated random number to prevent multiple copies from being submitted. The ballots are being sealed into envelopes by the secretary in Chemistry and will be distributed immediately after Spring Break.

Chair's Report No APC Meeting:

News from the Council of Academic Deans

The proposed Women's Faculty Advisory Council was reviewed by CAD and recommended that the advisory council report to Provost Payne and that the deans wanted the privilege of nominating 50% of the members.

Old Business

None

New Business

None

Respectfully submitted,

Marsha Harman, Chair-Elect